
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/29/2024 3:43:34 PM

First name: Suzanne

Last name: Gagnet

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am not in favor of the proposed plan for temporary winter shelters. It is a means of commercialism

and allows companies and organizations to make money during the winter months. The impact of development

and pollution affects the environment negatively. Increased usage in these locations will also likely add stress to

Search and Rescue teams. Problems will occur. Leave the mountains alone....


